

BALTIMORE WATERCOLOR SOCIETY, INC. Sherry Morell, President ESTABLISHED 1885 Lois Wolford, Vice President

ESTABLISHED 1885 Lois Wolford, Vice President
Deborah Cohan, Recording Secretary
Gaye Holcomb, Treasurer

www.baltimorewatercolorsociety.org

July 15, 2019

Navis Pack & Ship, Balt./ D.C./ Northern VA. ATT: Steve Wells 6671 Santa Barbara Rd. Elkridge, MD 21075

Dear Mr. Wells:

On behalf of the Board of Governors of the Baltimore Watercolor Society, I want to thank you personally for your sponsorship of the Navis Pack and Ship Award valued at \$369 and your support of the Baltimore Watercolor Society's 134th Mid-Atlantic Watercolor Exhibition.

The generosity of all the sponsors helped make this a hugely successful exhibition. The BWS distributed over \$11,000 in cash, gift certificates, and merchandise to this year's award winners. This exhibit was comprised of paintings selected by David Lobenberg Juror of Selection and Awards, from entries submitted by artists from the states of Delaware, Maryland, New Jersey, New York, Pennsylvania, Virginia, West Virginia and Washington, DC. This show is truly representative of the finest contemporary work being created with water media today. I really wish that all of our sponsors had the opportunity to view this outstanding exhibit personally.

The recipient of the **Navis Pack & Ship Award** this year is Mick McAndrews, for her painting "Allan's Playroom Redux." If you wish to contact Mick personally, his contact information follows:

Mick McAndrews, 856 Williamsburg Blvd., Downingtown, PA 19335

To acknowledge your generous support, I have enclosed a copy of the 2019 Exhibition Catalog. I am very grateful for the wonderful working relationship we have established with our sponsors, and I again offer our heartfelt appreciation for your generous support.

Sincerely,

Dana Kleinsteuber Mid Atlantic Awards Chair

Board of Governors

Baltimore Watercolor Society